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I have repeatedly witnessed books, school materials, and our public school 

curriculum and found a great deal of inappropriate and offensive and even 

pornographic material. This is unacceptable ! This is harmful to our children and to 

our society. And to threaten parental rights, when we bore and raise and support our 

children, this is outrageous and totally unconstitutional. Please oppose this bill and 

take a stand for our children, the family and this state.  

Thank you and GOD BLESS OREGON?? 


